TOWN OF CUPAR NEWSLETTER

May 2020

COVID - 19

COVID -19 has really put a
damper on things however, if
we follow the health
guidelines maybe we can get

out of this sooner and we can
get back to normal. I am sure
we would all prefer to be a bit
more social but for the time
being we will do our part to
make this pandemic as short
as possible.
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GIANT HORNETS INVADE NORTH

And now we have Murder Hornets. Who
ordered those!!!

SPRING/SUMMER EVENTS

During these strange times some of our events and town operations have had
to be adjusted. While we understand it is not the most favorable options, we
felt we had no choice at this time:

1. Pool — At this time we are unsure the pool will open. Even if we received
notification that the pool could be opened in the next month, we would not
have the time required to prepare, fill and get the pool up and running for the
health inspector. All permits for pools have been rescinded so we do not
have plans to proceed.

2. July 15t celebrations — these have been cancelled. We are looking into
something for the day in the way of fireworks which can be done safely and
with social distancing so please stay tuned.

3. Community Garage Sale — this has been cancelled. The Saskatchewan
Government has asked that no one holds garage sales at this time.

4. No social gatherings over 10 people. We have been receiving reports of
some groups that are larger than 10 so please limit the amount of people you
socialize with during the re-opening of Saskatchewan. It is much easier to
trace who you have been in contact with when you limit the people — in the
event someone is being tested.

5. Transfer Site — will be closed for the 2020 season. We will still be
picking up grass clippings, leaves and small amounts of tree trimming. If you
have a large number of trees or leaves and you wish to take them out to the
transfer site please contact the town office to arrange a date and time for
someone to let you in. We will only be accepting the trees, leaves and grass
clippings. All other waste will have to be hauled to the Landfill in the city or
one of your choice OR disposed of in your grey bin that is tipped weekly. If
you want anther grey bin please contact the Town Office. All charges will be
applied on your utility bill.

6. Branches — we prefer the smaller amounts of trees to be placed at the
front for pick up. If you have no way to do so please call the office to advise
and we will relay the location to the maintenance team. Please note, if the
alleys are wet, we will not travel down them in the heavy equipment so there
may be a delay when they are picked up for the alley to dry.

7. The Town Office is still closed to the public but we are still in there
Monday to Friday and available by email and phone.

As the Province adjusts to the every changing COVID-19 protocol we ask that

you check the Province of Saskatchewan for the up to date advisories and information. The content of this newsletter is
only as good as the time it was prepared. There may have been changes once it has been printed or dispersed so we will

not be responsible if the information is incorrect at a later date. Please visit www.saskatchewan.ca/COVID-19 for the

current and most up to date information.



http://www.saskatchewan.ca/COVID-19

Cupar Grads 2020!

This pandemic is not only affecting everyone in every aspect of going out and socializing, working or going to school, it is
also affecting the celebration of achievements. So, we would like to take this time and congratulate our Cupar Graduates!
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CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL THE CUPAR

GRADUATES!

Grad 2020

Taylor Nistor |

“So many of our dreams at first seem impossible, then they
seem improbable, and then, when we summon the will, they
soon become inevitable.”

~Christopher Reeve~

I thought he
was passing out
homework !




JUST A FEW THINGS

When cutting your grass DO NOT have it shoot out onto the streets. The grass plugs up our drainage system
which does not allow the rain to dissapate at a proper rate.

Dog/Cat licenses are still required. Make sure you dog/cat has a license from the town as per Bylaw 12-2008.
QUADS ARE NOT ALLOWED IN TOWN. We have far too many issues with quads and dirt bikes in town.
Whether they are driving on the streets, which is not allowed by the RCMP, or destroying the grass, ditches or
yards in town — these are not permitted and should be reported immediately to the local RCMP detachment.
The next Town meeting is May 19th at the Cupar Town Hall. The location is to allow the social distancing that is
required and we are under the maximum number of 10 people allowed.

Remember to wash your hands often. When you head out to pick up what you need whether it us groceries,
hardware or pharmacy make sure you wash your hands often to avoid the possible spreading of the virus. You
may be clean and not be ill but one wrong touch and the virus is spreading — let’s keep our community safe.
Please ensure all recycle items placed in the recycle bin are appropriate and allowed. One wrong item can
contaminate the entire truck.

The Cupar Nursing Home used to have a plaque that displayed all the centennial birthdays. That plaque will now
be relocatedto our office and maintained by the Town of Cupar. If you or your loved one has reached that
milestone centennial birthday please confirm with the Town of Cupar so we can add it to the plaque and have it
dispayed proudly.

The Town Office will be closed for May 18th in observance of Victoria Day.

WHEN YOU ARE BORED, JUST THINK ABOUT A FEW THINGS THAT DON’T MAKE SENSE
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If poison expires, is it more poisonous or is it no longer poisonous?
Which letter is silent in the word “Scent”, the S or the C?
Do twins ever realize that one of them was unplanned?
Why is the letter W, in English, called a double U? Shouldn’t it be called a double V?
Maybe oxygen is slowly killing you and it just takes 75-100 years to fully work.
Every time you clean something, you just make something else dirty.
The word “swims” upside-down is still “swims”.
100 years ago everyone owned a horse and only the rich had cars. Today everyone has cars and only the rich own
horses.
If you replace the “W” with a “T” in “What, Where and When”, you get the answers to each of them.
Four great confusions still unresolved:
i) At a movie theater, which arm rest is yours?
ii) If people evolved from monkeys, why are monkeys still around?
iii) Why is there a ‘D’ in fridge, but not refrigerator?
iv) Who knew what time it was when the first clock was made?
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Recycle smart. Recycle RIGHT.

Putting the wrong materials in your recycling can harm the right ones.

Visit your municipality’s website to learn what materials are accepted in your recycling.
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NURSE PRACTITIONER SCHEDULE
Please call 1-855-766-6399
To schedule appointments
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